
Committee Secretary 
Senate Standing Committees on Rural and Regional Affairs and Transport 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
Canberra ACT 2600 
 
Phone: +61 2 6277 3511 
Fax: +61 2 6277 5811 
rrat.sen@aph.gov.au 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
As a buyer for Honey, we have continued to experience shortages in 2013 year in this industry to the 
point that we had to explore importing this product. However given the risks that were highlighted 
in China and India, we have continued to source local honey and believe that this is the position that 
would like to maintain. 
 
Australian Honey is a great product and used in the factories to make a number of products and we 
would like to extend our support to improving the outlook of this vital industry. 
 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Vinesh Chand 
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